
Walker School Welcome Back 2021 
Walker staff members are excited about the upcoming school year! With safety at top of mind, we are 

happy to be working with your children! 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers:  
Thank you to the many families who have welcomed me as the principal of Walker School. I am excited to be here and join an 
already vibrant and caring community! As some your children may have told you, my emphasis is always on kindness and respect. 
This means kindness to all, and respect for oneself, others, our surroundings and Mother Earth. 
 
Regina Public Schools is committed to providing school environments that are safe, caring and accepting places for students, staff, 
school visitors, and community members. On a daily basis we model appropriate behaviour and reinforce positive choices. Students 
are encouraged to take responsibility for their behaviors and to accept the consequences of their actions. Ensuring safety establishes 
a caring, calm and productive learning environment.  
 
Walker staff look forward to working with you to provide a safe and caring school that reflects RBE values, where excellence in 
learning is a priority and where everyone feels they belong.  
 
Sincerely,  

Nancy King 
Principal Walker School         

 
Welcome to New Staff! 
We are pleased to welcome the following new staff members to Walker School:  
Pre-Kindergarten: Ms. Eurich 
Grade 5: Ms. Tran  
Educational Assistants: Ms. Brodner, Ms. Myers. Ms. Feskiv  
Intern: Ms. Billy 
 

Safety Precautions at Walker 

Restricted Access to the School: In order to keep our students and staff safe, only Walker School staff and 
students will be permitted in the building at this time. If it is necessary that you enter, you must phone the 
office first, wear a mask and wash hands and sign in upon entering.  
Student Pick-up and Drop-off: All drop-offs and pick-ups of children will be done outside the school. Masks are 

required for all who enter our playground. Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten pick-up and drop-off will occur at 

the doors on the west side of the building.  

 
If Your Child is Feeling ill  
Please keep your children home if they are feeling ill. This includes sore throat, fever, cough, fatigue, shortness of breath, etc. Children 
must be symptom free for at least 48 hours before returning to school.  
If your child becomes ill at school, we will contact you immediately and you must make arrangements to have them picked up. Call 

HealthLine 811 if you have any health-related questions.  

 
8:52am – 9:07am - Supervised Recess 
9:07am - Classes begin 
11:45pm - 12:30pm Lunch 

12:30pm - 12:45pm Supervised Recess 

12:45pm - Classes begin 

3:23 pm - Dismissal 

3:23 - 3:38pm - Supervised Recess 

  
 
We Need You to Get Involved! 

Please join our School Community Council to be a part of Walker School! We are looking for parents and caregivers to 

join us in planning special events, advising staff on community needs and much more.  

First Meeting: Monday, Sept. 27th, 6:30pm in our library. 


